
30/07/2024

Royal Montrose Mercantile

June/July 2024 Newsletter

Club Enhancement Project

If you've been in or even walked by the Club recently

you'll have noticed that work on our outdoor patio area is

progressing very nicely.

A very big thank you to Alan Fotheringham

(Fotheringham Developments) and Montrose Port

Authority for their cash donations, to Travis Perkins for

donating all timber and fencing materials, and to Root

One Central Ltd for supplying and laying the turf. Your

generosity is truly appreciated by us all.

The turf isn’t quite ready for footfall yet and we thank

members for their patience. Hopefully it won’t be too

long before we're able to enjoy this latest addition to our

Club Enhancement Project and socialise in the

sunshine!

Social Events

Talking of socialising, we are still actively fundraising and have a number of events planned for the

next few months.

Afternoon Tea: Thursday 8th August, 12.00noon – 4.00pm. Tickets are £15 per person and can be

purchased at the bar.

Evening Dining: Friday 9th August, 5.00-8.00pm. Two courses, £18.50. Three courses, £24.00.

Bookings only. Email, call or ask at the bar to reserve a table.

Live Music Evening: Saturday 14th September. Save the date!

Live Music with Remedy: Saturday 19th October. Save this date too!

Children’s Halloween Party: Sunday 27th October.

Golfing members, please note we have three slots remaining for our Open Pairs Betterball this

coming Friday, 2nd August at 13:32, 13:40 and 14:20. Entry is £40 per pair (any combination of

male/female). Book via HowDidIDo or email admin@rmmgc.co.uk, tournaments@rmmgc.co.uk or

match@rmmgc.co.uk.

Special Guest

Sunday 21st July was Free Practice Day, ahead of the

Senior Open at Carnoustie on 25th – 28th July, and we

were delighted to welcome Gary Player into our

Clubhouse.

Gary has a very impressive golfing track record, winning

a number of major tournaments throughout his career,

including The Open in 1959, 1968 and 1974, the

Masters in 1961, 1974 and 1978, the PGA

Championship in 1962 and 1972 and the US Open in

1965.

Now 88-years-young, Gary has played a number of

Scottish courses recently and was most impressed by

the condition of the 1562 and our clubhouse facilities.

A huge thank you to Debbie and her team, not only for

looking after Gary so well on Sunday but for their hard

work and catering so well for visitors during what proved

to be a very busy week.

Welcome to our New Members

We say, “Hello” to a whopping forty-one new members

this month!

Junior: Joshua MacPherson and Alister Robertson

Ordinary: William Donald, Graeme Ferris, Michel Ledoux

and Paul Lynch

Associate: Ed Annandale, Louise Bain, Patricia Bissett,

Isla Brown, Neil Campbell, Josephine Christie, Edith

Criggie, Scott Davidson, Sinclair Dundas, Russell Dutch,

Amy Eadie, Suzanne Frost, Alistair Gordon, Lynda

Gove, Alexis Grewar, Stanley Grewar, Aileen Hampton,

Wendy Hampton, Kimberley Hart, Lesley Hart, Moira

Hart, Sarah Lebraut-Ledoux, Ethel McCombie, Jane

McLeod, Betty Morgan, Graeme Newton, Laura Rana,

Fiona Robinson, Jill Scott, Kathleen Smith, Charlie

Stewart, Pauline Tasker, Lynn Taylor, Steven Taylor and

Kate Walker

A warm RMMGC welcome to you all! We look forward to

seeing you on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

Golf News and Support Welcome

Congratulations to Kit Murray and Allan Middleton, winners of the W W Coull Mixed Foursomes.

Also to Anne Reoch, Allan Reoch, Kai Whyte and Kevin Harrison, winners of the Fenton Coull AM-

AM. Well done, All!

We are looking for Hole Sponsors for the Adana Charity AM-AM which takes place on Friday 23rd

August. The cost is £50 per hole and all monies will be donated to the Charity. If interested, please

contact the office.

Are you free on Sunday 18th August? If so, please come along and support all those competing in

the Club Finals Day. We are also looking for volunteers to help with refereeing. If you’re able to

lend a hand, please speak to Alan Mercer or send him an email at match@rmmgc.co.uk

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Our June/July winners are:

June

1st prize – £100 – Tony Rance

2nd prize – £50 – Alan Shepherd

3rd prize – £25 – Steve Lyon

July

1st prize - £100 – Gordon Maiden

2nd prize - £50 – Neil Paton

3rd prize - £25 – Moira Smith

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw,

please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you.
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